
I would like to make a submission to support the Food Standards Amendment (Truth in Labelling – 
Palm Oil) Bill 2009.  
As an Australian consumer I believe I have a right to information regarding the production and 
distribution of the products I buy. I try to make ethical decisions when shopping. I spend a large 
percentage of my wage on food and other products which may contain palm oil (or other 
products/practices which I find to be unethical) and feel helpless to make any contribution to the 
world's ecological problems when information is kept from me. Myself and other consumers should at 
least be offered all available information so we can make an informed choice.  
Please help to make a change for human rights and environmental sustainability. 
Thank you, 
 


